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February 13, 2018 

To: All Known Prospective Bidders 

Addendum Number 7: 

Re: Olive Road East Multi Lane Reconstruction and Drainage Project Phase 2 (Yancey 
Avenue to Johnson Avenue) Construction 
Specification Number: PD 17-18.020 

All: 

We recently sent you an Invitation to Bid on the above-mentioned specification. 

This Addendum Number 7 provides for: 

Questions/Answers 

Below are questions asked by contractors in Addendum 6, further clarified. Answers below are 
for bidding clarity and do not reflect any plan changes or bid item changes: 
 
1. Note 3 on utility plans states that all manhole adjusts are to be included in other pay items.  

Usually there is a pay item for valve and manhole adjusts.  Please provide a quantity and 
line item for valve adjustments and one for manhole adjustments. 
Answer: The quantities and notes for the proposed water line were provided to DRMP by 
ECUA. As the note states, the contractor must cover the cost of these items with other pay 
items. An additional line item will not be provided.  All water line costs are under the 
jurisdiction of ECUA Engineering staff, ECUA directives, and ECUA technical specifications. 
The costs for adjusting manholes and valves would be most appropriate to include in the 
waterline pay items.    

 
2. Note 17 of the Utility plans states that we are to field adjust to avoid conflicts with existing 

utilities, yet no 45’s have been accounted for potential areas of conflict within the pay items.  
Have enough 45’s been included in the pay items to address these conflicts?  If not, please 
provide an updated quantity because it is not the contractors responsibility to guess on how 
many conflicts “may” occur. 
Answer: The quantities and notes for the proposed water main were provided to DRMP by 
ECUA. The water line was laid out using the best available information. As the water line is 
constructed, conflicts may or may not arise. It is up to the contractor to determine how 
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